
Charlie  Sheen  and  ‘Goddess’
Split Only to Reunite Again

Charlie  Sheen  once
again made the news this past week when he took to his Twitter
account in order to report the loss of one of his current
“goddesses,” porn actress Rachel Oberlin (Bree Olsen).  Sheen
posted, “Rachel [Oberlin] has left the building.  We’re sad …
over it … applications now being accepted!”  A few hours
later, Sheen told People, “She’s back!”  Oberlin, who shares
Sheen’s  affection  with  Natalie  Kenly,  has  been  quoted  as
saying, “I’ve always felt that a man should be able to be with
as many women as he likes.”

How do you know if your “goddess” is interested in someone
else?

Cupid’s Advice:

When you learn that your partner is into someone else, it’s
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not a good feeling.  That said, it is possible to prepare
yourself.  Here are a few signs that may indicate that your
partner is interested in someone else:

1.  Constant  correspondence:  If  your  mate  is  constantly
texting, emailing or talking to someone of the opposite sex,
it may mean that he or she has an outside interest.

2. He’s glad to hear from her: If your beau smiles or seems
happy to hear from another girl, it may be cause for alarm. 
While it ‘s very possible that the two are just friends, it’s
also possible that he likes her as more than that.  It may be
time to investigate!

3. You seldom hang out with her: If your significant other
dislikes meeting up with his “friend” with you in tow, it may
mean that he or she is trying to hide his new love from you.


